
Friday, 27th January 2023 Year 5A—With Ms. Dimple 

Literacy 

This week, the children have 

revisited formal and informal 

language in regards to their ar-

gument lesson. The children 

have looked further into differ-

ent formal and informal vocab-

ulary words and have used 

these in their formal writing 

and presentation.  

Math 

This week, the children con-

tinued practicing writing frac-

tions in decimal forms and 

have ordered fractions on a 

number line. The children 

have learned how to use 

short division to divide 3-digit 

numbers by single-digit num-

bers.   

Science 

In Science,  the children planned 

and carried out an investigation 

on a range of papers that explores 

their strength. They have recorded 

the results and have written their 

scientific reports. After the investi-

gation, the children then decided 

which of these papers are best 

used for take-out food bag.  

Important Notice  
 

 Swimming next week Jan. 24 will be group 1: Gangyeon, Narsha, Shinobu, Ear Kimheng, 
Raneath, Engguang, Putthisak and Hongkim. 

 School bell rings @ 7:55 a.m. Please make sure your child is at school before or on time.  
 Homework deadlines are every Wednesday. Please be sure to check or sign your  
       children’s work so you are aware if they’re doing their homework.  

 
Thank you for your cooperation!  


